
Planning Commission meetings are open to the public. 

For questions about accessibility or to request accommodation, please call (802) 477-1465. 

 
 

 

Regular Planning Commission 

Thursday, January 14, 2021 

City Council Chambers 
 

 

The Barre City Planning Commission Meeting 

For Thursday, January 14, 2021 has been cancelled. 

 

 

The next regular scheduled meeting will be Thursday, February 11, 2021. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Janet Shatney, Planning Director 

City of Barre, Vermont 
“Granite Center of the World” 


